
How would you like to have the first 6 single-family homes in your neighborhood  

purchased by an agressive developer, bulldozed, annexed by the City of Marietta and 

sold off for “Stack-A-Shack” high-density housing?  

If you live in East Cobb, this can happen to you! 
 

We are organizing to show our opposition to this type of redevelopment along the major corridors in East    

  Cobb and we NEED YOUR SUPPORT! To stop the takeover and redevelopment. 

 

July 10, 2019 at Marietta City Hall 

205 Lawrence Street 

6:45 PM in the Lobby 
 

Voice your support for EAST COBB by attending this meeting where the Marietta City Council will  

determine whether residential lots in Sewell Manor Subdivision (Lower Roswell Rd. & Hwy. 120 Loop) will be  

ANNEXED WITHOUT REPRESENTATION  into the City of Marietta. 

 

WEAR YELLOW! WEAR YELLOW! Yellow T-Shirts, Yellow Hats, Yellow ties or a Yellow Ribbon in your hair!  We 

need every resident of East Cobb and Marietta to show up and help us stop this invasion into East Cobb.  

#SaveEastCobb 

 

#StopAnnexation 

 

#SupportOurNeighborhoods 

 

#ProtectOurHomes 

 
Please share this with your network! 

Email Marietta Council members and tell them 

“NO” Annexation without  

representation! 

Find out about how East Cobb Citizens are acti-

vating to gain a voice for East Cobb.  
 

City of East Cobb Citizens Group 

https://www.facebook.com/

groups/389976641569195/ 

 

Cobb Central 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/

CobbCentral/ 

 

East Cobbers Against High Density Develop-

ment https://www.facebook.com/

groups/2005904519707155/ 
 

Email Cobb Commissioners and tell them  

“NO” Annexation without  

representation! 

 

Help us stop this practice 

NOW before a precedent is  

established to continue this  

invasive scheme! 


